
Final Project Deliverables:  St. Charles Mesa Water District has utilized CWCB Water Supply Reserve Funding to 
complete final engineering & design for the installation of a new water treatment plant filter (Pay request #01 - $12,145). 
The District utilized WSRF grant funds to pay a portion of the 15% deposit to build the new filter (Pay request #02 - 
$20,685.15).  In addition, WSRF funds have been used to pay for the necessary backwash flow controls for the water 
treatment plant filter (Pay request #03 - $42,169.85.) The filter is currently being built and installation of the filter is 
scheduled for January 2019. 
 
Please consider this the final report for the District’s WSRF Grant POGG1 2018-370. The District sincerely thanks the 
CWCB staff and Board for their outstanding and continued support of this important project. 
 


